Nnited States Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510
March 29, 2010

Dr. Richard Newell

Administrator

U.S. Energy Information Administration
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Dr. Newell:

Passing comprehensive climate change legislation to create jobs, achieve energy
independence, and reduce carbon pollution is a top priority of the United States Senate.
We are working together to develop comprehensive legislation to achieve these goals.
To facilitate consideration of this comprehensive legislation by the full Senate, we would
like to request technical assistance and modeling results from the Energy Information
Administration (EIA). EIA’s analytical findings would be useful as we work with our
colleagues toward the goals of our legislation.

Please feel free to contact David Risley on Senator Lieberman’s staff at (202) 224-9849
to discuss initial analytic requests.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

7 4 &L % Jod —
Lindsey Q. Graham

John Kerry J Joseph I. Lieberman
United States $enator United States Senator United States Senator
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